
Missing man in Western District
located

     A man who went missing in Western District has been located.

     Ho Yuen-man, aged 78, went missing after he was last seen in a hospital
on Pok Fu Lam Road in the small hours on November 15. His family made a
report to Police on November 20.

     The man returned to his residence in the small hours yesterday (November
24). He sustained no injuries and no suspicious circumstances were detected.
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